
 

 

 
Executive Head Teacher – Mr Robin Warren     Head of School – Mr Gregory Logan     Chair of Governors – Will Emms 

 

                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                              

 

Friday 8th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

 

 

End of Year Beach Trip to Frinton-on-Sea Years 3 & 4 

 

We are really excited for our years 3 & 4 end of year trip to Frinton-on-Sea. It is a lovely opportunity for the 

children to experience the seaside and take in the sights and sounds of a typical British coastal town. The trip 

will take place on Wednesday 10th July 2024.To ensure we make the most of our visit, on this day there 

will be slightly different timings to the normal school day. Children will need to arrive at school no later than 

8:15am, ready to leave at 8:30am. We will arrive back at approximately 5:00pm. 

 

This trip will be an exhilarating experience for the children, as well as beneficial to our Geography learning. 

The children will spend time flying kites, playing fun games, rock-pooling, building sandcastles, and ‘chasing the 

tide’. 

 

More information regarding clothing and provisions to pack for your child will be sent out closer to the date 

of the trip. The cost of the trip will be a contribution of £25.00.  We understand that some families will have 

difficulties paying the full amount. If you are unable to pay the full amount for the trip, your Scopay account 

allows you to enter an amount that is affordable to you. If you are in the position to help out other families, 

please enter an amount larger than £25.00 onto Scopay. If you feel you have financial circumstances which will 

cause difficulty in making the contribution, please call to speak in confidence with Miss Gustave. Your child will 

be provided with a packed lunch. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the class 

teachers or Miss Gustave. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

Mr Gregory Logan                                                                             Robin Warren                                                                                    

Head of School                                                                                  Executive Head Teacher                                                                                           

Twitter: @OneMrLogan1                 Twitter: @BlossomHT 


